

FROM THE TEACHERS:

Dear Parents.

In the spirit of Lent, and in support of our reading <u>"The One and Only Ivan"</u>, our 3rd Graders have decided to adopt and support a gorilla in the wild as part of their almsgivings for this Lenten Season. Beginning February 22, students have been asked to do chores to earn their dollar and only \$1.00 per child is needed. The monies will be collected for each homeroom class.

Adopt a Gorilla through World Wildlife Foundation - \$1.00 per student due 3/17/2023

Thank you for your support in attending **The History of Orange County Presentation.** The students worked really hard and deserve a big hand for their participation in the annual third grade event here at St. Junipero Serra Catholic School. Also, thank you parents for the "Orange" Treat Bags for the students. They truly enjoyed this special treat.

We also would like to send a big "Thank You" for the generous Scholastic Book Fair donations for helping our classroom libraries grow. Your support is truly appreciated.

Ash Wednesday Mass: Wednesday, February 22 at 10:30 a.m. in the SAC

- Formal uniform is required for all K-8th grade students.
- Parents are invited and welcome to attend.

3rd GRADE NEWS & REMINDERS:

Calendar Reminders:

Monday, February 20: No school. President's Day

Wednesday, February 22: Regular FULL day. Formal uniform for Mass

Friday, February 24: Spirit shirt day. Spirit shirts are to be worn with school uniform bottoms.

Grace and Blessings,

Gina Hardy & Krysti Crafts 3rd Grade Co-RPCs <u>ginakhardy@gmail.com</u> krysticrafts@gmail.com